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Taylor Beard

From: University of Chicago Law School <alumni@law.uchicago.edu>
Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2021 8:00 AM
To: Taylor Beard
Subject: Join the 25th Reunion Challenge!

  

 

Dear Class of 1997,  

 

For all of us, the education we received at the University of Chicago Law 

School changed our lives. We now have a unique opportunity to provide that 

same transformative experience to future generations by making a gift to 

support the Law School, which will be doubled in value thanks to a generous 

classmate. Your gift may be directed to scholarships, the annual fund, or 

clinical education. Every gift makes a difference to the students and faculty.  

 

THE CHALLENGE STARTS TODAY  

 

In honor of our 25th Reunion, an anonymous member of our class will match 

  

  

The University of Chicago Law School  
Reunion Weekend 2022  
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new and increased gifts to the Class of 1997 Reunion Campaign. Your gifts will 

be matched dollar for dollar up to $500,000.   

 

HOW TO GIVE  

 

The easiest way to make your gift is through our online donation page. If 

you've already given, we ask you to consider increasing your contribution or 

pledging your annual support over the next four years. Your entire commitment 

will be included in our class's total. Please contact Taylor Beard 

(tbeard@uchicago.edu) if you have any questions about making your gift or 

creating a multi-year pledge.  
 

  

GIVE NOW 

 

  

Thank you so much to our classmates who've already given this year!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 &   

Class of 1997, 25th Reunion Co-Chairs  

 

P.S.: We look forward to celebrating with everyone at Reunion Weekend, April 

29-May 1, 2022. Information regarding registration for Reunion Weekend will 

be pushed out in early 2022.  
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

Update Your Contact Information  
  

Alumni Services  
  

Make A Gift  

 

 

      
 

© The University of Chicago Law School  

1111 East 60th Street, Chicago, Illinois 60637 
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This Law School email was sent to tbeard@uchicago.edu. 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, you may update your communication preferences at any time.

  
 

 




